
From: Larry Visoski [REDACTED]
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 9:05 PM
To: Je vacation; Rich Kahn
Subject: B727

Jeffrey

Gary clarified, the two buyers that are threatening to make an offer are new=clients,

The company that offered \$750k / that we countered at \$2m has informed they w=ll not come up in price.

Should we offer the plane to the \$750k person at \$1.750M ?

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone=<?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">
<plist version=.0">
<dict>
 <key>date-last-viewed</key>
 <integer>0</integer>
 <key>date-received</key>
 <integer>1461704724</integer>
 <key>flags</key>
 <integer>8590195717</integer>
 <key>gmail-label-ids</key>
 <array>
 <integer>7</integer>
 </array>
 <key>remote-id</key>
 <string>607188</string>
</dict>
</plist>